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Fire Commissioners Announce the Delivery of Its New Command Vehicle 
 

 

                  The Lakewood Board of Fire Commissioners and Fire Chief Jonathan Yahr announced the addition 

of a new Deputy Chief's Command Vehicle. This modern vehicle replaces an older unit, enhancing the Fire 

Department’s capabilities to respond effectively to emergencies and coordinate operations seamlessly. 

                  The new Command Vehicle is equipped with cutting-edge technology and ample storage space, with 

the highest standards to ensure public safety and provide swift, efficient emergency responses to safeguard the 

lives and property of Lakewood residents and visitors. 

                  The Lakewood Board of Fire Commissioners thank the Lakewood Community for their continued 

support. For more information about the Lakewood Fire Department please visit www.lakewoodfd.org. For more 

information, contact Yehuda Beer, Fire District Administrator, at 732-364-5151 
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